
 Dear Lighthorne Heath children, 

 

Hello! My name is Paddington. Nice to meet 

you. I have been making  new friends at a 

charity called UNICEF. UNICEF helps children around 

the world. Mrs Westwood has been in touch with our 

friends at UNICEF. Over cups of cocoa and a sticky bun 

or two, they have been telling me about some of the 

children around the world that UNICEF helps and we 

thought you might like to find out a little about them 

too. 

Our friends at UNICEF have given us: 

 A world map, so we can see where the children live; 

 A travel journal to write about our adventure; and 

 Some stickers for each country we visit and explore. 

 

Every month I’ll write a postcard to you, 

just like I do for Aunt Lucy, and togeth-

er we can learn a bit more about other 

children and families around the 

world. Mrs Brown and Mrs Westwood 

say it will be an adventure of discovery 

for us! 

 

I’m looking forward to 

our journey together. 

 

With love from 

Paddington 

 

P.S. The UNICEF Rights Respecting 

School Ambassadors will share the post-

cards with all of the children as they 

arrive! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 


